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Conservation & Recreation 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Nearly 75 percent of Pennsylvania's forests are privately owned. That's bad for 
preservation 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/pennsylvania-forest-preserve-trees.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: West Bethlehem Township creates challenging hiking trail with beautiful vistas 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/west-bethlehem-township-creates-challenging-hiking-
trail-with-beautiful-vistas/article_f0edc5da-d53a-11e7-9ea4-7f49095e49fb.html  
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Appeal of energy firm fined $1.8M for gouging customers to be heard by Pa. Supreme Court 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/12/appeal_of_energy_firm_fined_18.html#incart_river_home 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Masonic Village is taking a worthwhile step in leading on solar power 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/masonic-village-is-taking-a-worthwhile-step-in-leading-
on/article_cf080fd8-e03a-11e7-80be-7f356a37025d.html 
 
WESA: This Pittsburgh Start-Up's Software Could Give Solar Batteries A New Spark 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-start-ups-software-could-give-solar-batteries-new-spark#stream/0 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report: Pennsylvania's solar industry continues to grow 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/12/14/reportpennsylvanias-solar-industry-
continues.html  
 
Mining 
 
WESA: Residents Concerned Proposed Mine Could Hurt Water Quality 
http://wesa.fm/post/residents-concerned-proposed-mine-could-hurt-water-quality#stream/0 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
WITF/StateImpact: Federal regulators won’t reconsider approval of Atlantic Sunrise pipeline 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/12/13/federal-regulators-wont-reconsider-approval-of-
atlantic-sunrise-pipeline/?_ga=2.195925996.1592278359.1513259278-882895250.1471610849 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Study: Low birth weights linked to fracking sites 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/12/13/study-newborns-close-to-fracking-site-have-
higher-risk-of-low-birth-weight/?_ga=2.3494896.1592278359.1513259278-882895250.1471610849 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Meehan calls for pipeline risk assessment study 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20171213/meehan-calls-for-pipeline-risk-assessment-study 
 
Pike Dispatch: Draft Rules Ban Fracking In River Basin 
http://www.pikedispatch.com/ 
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Tribune-Review: Westmoreland Transit natural gas station to open Thursday 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13069998-74/westmoreland-transit-natural-gas-station-to-
open-thursday  
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville council OKs seismic testing on municipal property 
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13068525-74/murrysville-council-oks-seismic-testing-on-
municipal-property 
 
Post-Gazette OPINION: Gas companies pay big bucks to thwart reasonable tax 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/12/14/Gas-companies-pay-big-bucks-to-thwart-
reasonable-tax/stories/201712140082  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Oil and gas engineering firm opens office in Canonsburg 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/12/14/oil-and-gas-engineering-firm-opens-
office.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Proximity to fracked shale wells affects infant birth weight, study shows 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2017/12/13/Fracking-impacts-babies-Princeton-University-
Chicago-UCLA-Marcellus-shale-gas/stories/201712130167 
 
Waste 
  
Towanda Daily Review:  Wysox Township supervisors pass ordinance addressing junk vehicles 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/wysox-township-supervisors-pass-ordinance-addressing-
junk-vehicles/article_7b8258d8-dfad-11e7-9e13-0bd4b6ecf6d7.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Wysox Twp. adopts a property maintenance ordinance 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/wysox-twp-adopts-a-property-maintenance-
ordinance/article_ed5d3378-dfae-11e7-9291-a79e51fec690.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Waynesburg Borough to end collecting yard waste 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/waynesburg-borough-to-end-collecting-yard-
waste/article_8aafe8e2-e021-11e7-aac4-33a1e37b19ed.html 
 
Water 
 
New Castle News: Oil spill being cleaned up in North Beaver 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/search/?f=html&q=environmental&d1=2017-12-13&d2=2017-12-
14&s=start_time&sd=desc&l=25&nsa=eedition 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Commuter alert: Capital Region Water begins sewer pipe replacement 
project in Harrisburg 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171213/CPBJ01/171219925/commuter-alert-capital-region-water-
begins-sewer-pipe-replacement-project-in-harrisburg 
 
WTAJ: Water company scam circulating multiple counties 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/water-company-scam-circulating-multiple-counties/880478757 
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Wyoming County Examiner: Sewer Authority for Lake Carey gets funding 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/sewer-authority-for-lake-carey-gets-funding-1.2278221 
 
Gant Daily:  DuBois City Council to consider potential fee increase for new sewer tap connections 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/12/12/dubois-city-council-to-consider-potential-fee-increase-for-new-
sewer-tap-connections/  
 
Penn State News:  Flowing toward cleaner rivers 
http://news.psu.edu/story/497851/2017/12/12/research/flowing-towards-cleaner-
rivers?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=498074_HTML&utm_content=12-12-
2017-21-18&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
 
Gant Daily:  Pennsylvania American Water warns Clearfield and Centre Co. customers of potential utility 
imposters 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/12/13/pennsylvania-american-water-warns-clearfield-and-centre-co-
customers-of-potential-utility-imposters/  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Chester Hill adopts budget, discusses storm water run-off 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/chester-hill-adopts-budget-discusses-storm-water-
run-off/article_14f4bff0-c070-5f5c-a322-2f3d9f89770b.html  
 
WESA: Rezoning Pittsburgh’s Riverfronts To Bring More Activity To Water’s Edge 
http://wesa.fm/post/rezoning-pittsburgh-s-riverfronts-bring-more-activity-water-s-edge 
 
Daily American: Hooversville considering study of leaky water system 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/hooversville-considering-study-of-leaky-water-
system/article_534f00a5-c7e9-5cac-93f2-1dc6ab701a30.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland water authority may refinance bonds to save $3 million 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13069509-74/westmoreland-water-authority-may-refinance-
bonds-to-save-3-million 
 
Allegheny Front: Glitter Spreads More than Holiday Cheer 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/glitter-is-spreads-more-than-holiday-cheer/ 
 
WTAE: Crews respond to Ross Township water main break 
http://www.wtae.com/article/crews-respond-to-ross-township-water-main-break/14431440 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Meadville Tribune: Company hired for county parking project soil testing, inspection services 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/company-hired-for-county-parking-project-soil-
testing-inspection-services/article_48e4c315-1b3b-578f-93db-f067b32f80c1.html 
 
The Courier Express: Dush announces nearly $560,000 in funding for Jefferson and Indiana water 
conservation projects  
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http://www.thecourierexpress.com/dush-announces-nearly-in-funding-for-jefferson-and-indiana-
water/article_3ee97620-6a6e-5dbb-a8a6-f3cb11b418a1.html 
 
Centre County Gazette:  Ferguson Township Supervisors approve 2018 budget with no tax increase, 
plans for LEED-certified building and stormwater fee feasibility study 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/ferguson-township-supervisors-approve-2018-budget-
with-no-tax-increase,1474798/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  State officials visit LHU, talk jobs, internet, transportation 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/12/state-officials-visit-lhu-talk-jobs-internet-
transporation/  
 
Observer-Reporter: Maggi will lead SWPA Commission 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/maggi-will-lead-swpa-commission/article_95220b6c-
e01b-11e7-967c-83237c22cb74.html 
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